
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 20 January 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It was lovely to see parents and our Y11 students last night, as together they continue their journey towards 
GCSEs this summer. Please keep them all in your thoughts and prayers. 
 
Donations of Uniform 
We have had quite a few donations of ‘pre-loved’ uniform, which is fantastic. If you have any unwanted 
items they are always appreciated. Just drop items into school reception. Thank you. 
 
Behaviour Sanctions – letter emailed earlier today 
We are always looking at ways to support our students to develop good attitudes to school and learning. 
Every week over 95% of our students receive rewards and no sanctions which is fantastic and we are really 
proud of them. For the 5% who do not, we continue to work with parents and carers to support them. This 
week we have made it very clear that repeated C4s (having to be moved out of the class), defiance and 
truancy will result in personal contact with parents and after school detentions. 
We thank you for your continued support for our behaviour policy and, please be in touch if you have any 
queries. 
 
Subject Recognition 
Well done to all the students nominated this week, we hope they enjoyed their hot chocolate! 
 
English – Maia B   Maths - Kiera D  Science – Maja L   
RE – Louise T   PE – Harry H   French – Sophie L Y10 
Art & Design – Leo A  Geography – Joseph D Y11 Computing – Will J  
Technology – Emma C Y11 Music – Lacey Mae L 
 
“The beautiful thing about learning is that no one can take it away from you.” —B.B. King 
 
Bowling Trip – Message from Mrs Clarke 
“We all had a wonderful time, there was a great team spirit and fun 
was had by all!” Mrs Clarke 
 
Well done to all the team! #proudheadteacher 
 
Have a great weekend everyone, 
  

 
 
Mrs D. Mitchell                                                                                                                                         
Headteacher 
 


